

Tuesday 3rd June 2025

Roy O'Kane Chief Officer Kanzen for Life 21-23 Mains Loan Dundee DD4 7AB

Dear Roy,

I am writing as the Member of the Scottish Parliament for the Dundee City West Constituency to offer my full support for the proposed Kanzen for Life Hub in Dundee.

Since 2009, Kanzen has been tackling health inequalities, improving employability, and reducing social isolation through physical activity and education. It has been a privilege to work with you and your team during this time.

I understand that the proposals are fully aligned with The Scottish Government's Active Places and Spaces strategy and National Planning Framework 4.

By aiming to transforms lives, reduces inequalities, and builds stronger, more connected neighbourhoods, I fully appreciate the positive impact the proposed Kanzen for Life Hub will have on communities in Dundee and beyond.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything I can be of assistance with.

Joe FitzPatrick MSP

Dundee City West Constituency